CAUSE ADVISORY
Classroom / Portable Relocation - MEASURE U
Employee Compensation

_________________________________________________


CUSD Colleagues,

The Union has received many expressions of confusion and frustration, based upon a variety of conflicting administrative statements (both written and verbal).  These statements have been associated with the expected level of compensation earned by those impacted by MEASURE U related relocations.  

After pursuing clarification and providing the District sufficient documentation to demonstrate the validity of our expectations, the District has finally gone on the record to clarify the expectation.  [We can't begin to explain why Superintendent Rigby allowed this confusion to continue for as long as has been permitted (@ least 8 months), but the Union is pleased to help set the record straight.]

Just today, in an email response to our Union Vice-President ( Felicity Moore), the District has alas acknowledged, "The District will provide up to 4 days of payment for the moving process - up to 2 days now for packing up, and up to 2 days in August for unpacking. They will work with their principals to report the number of hours they put in, and the principals will provide that information to Lise Main."

Therefore, moving forward, all impacted faculty are encouraged to act according to this expectation.  For those who have already relocated their classrooms due to MEASURE U development, you are encouraged to confirm that you were compensated according to the expectations above.

In Unity,

~ j. Hotchner * CAUSE President



* C.A.U.S.E. - Yes We Can ! *
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